
11th November 2016
Ref: DSG(2016)C038

Roseanna Cunningham MSP
Cabinet Secretary for Environment,

Climate Change and Land Reform
St. Andrew's House
Regent Road
Edinburgh
EH1 3DG

Sent on behalf of Hunterston, Chapelcross and Dounreay SSGs
Please respond to:
June Love
DSG Secretariat
Dounreay.com
Traill House
7 Olrig Street
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ

Tel:      01847 890886
Fax:     01847 893459
Email: info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org

Dear Ms Cunningham

SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT, SCOTTISH NUCLEAR SITES MEETING

As you are aware, the Scottish Government Radioactive Waste team meet with a number of key
stakeholders twice per year to update and discuss matters relating to nuclear sites; this includes
operational and decommissioning sites.

Site stakeholder group representatives, from Chapelcross, Hunterston and Dounreay, also attend
these meetings and find them useful in that it allows us to question site operators and regulators.
Topical presentations, mainly on a strategic level, are also provided at these meetings which we find
of interest and which allows us to put into context site operations when the strategic direction is
explained in full.

For some time we have been asking whether it would be useful to have you attend one of these
meetings.  We felt it would be invaluable for you to take part to get a real feel for some of the
challenges our sites are facing and also the challenges for the future when these sites come to the
end of the decommissioning life and what this means for our communities.

With this in mind the SSG's collectively took an action to write to invite you to the next meeting
which has now been scheduled for 23rd March 2017.  We do hope that you are available to attend
and look forward to receiving your response.

Yours sincerely

Sent electronically without signatures

David Flear Rita Holmes Ronnie Ogilvie
Dounreay SSG Chair Hunterston SSG Chair Chapelcross SSG Chair


